
1

Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:26 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL Cleanup 

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

From: mrnils@bellsouth.net [mailto:mrnils@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 12:24 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL Cleanup  
 
Make FPL pay for their own cleanup!  they make big profits all year, year after year. It’s time to take the profits 
to pay for the cleanup. This is not my burden  
 
 
 
Nils Nilsson 
West Palm Beach FL 33412 
 
                                         
 
 
 
 
 




